
oin Us os we Honor
Areo Volunteers
During Volunteer

April 19-25 2O2O is our nation's 42nd Annual National
Volunteer Week, a time to recognize our area's many

dedicated volunteers and encourage others to ioin them in serving the
community. Northland Volunteer Center, Arrowhead RSVP and its
many partner organizations will be honoring volunteers with a special
Purple Ribbon Recognition, and vou can help! This year we will be
recognizing volunteers from April 21st through the 28th, to coincide
with the Cook County Volunteer Fair on April 21st

Area volunteers will be given purple "l Volunteer" ribbons to wear during
Volunteer Week. Would vou help us to thank these volunteers bv providing
those wearing a ribbon with a smallgift, discount. opportunitv to win a
prize, or other specia! offer?

The Purple Ribbon Recognition will:

. Give each volunteer a listing of participating businesses

. Provide you with a Purple Ribbon flyer for your window

. lntroduce new clients - community volunteers - to your services.

Just return the enclosed form before March 2nd

Arrowhead RSVP & Northland Volunteer Center
2764 Highway 61

Two Harbors, MN 55616
(218)226-8809

nancy.frischmann@aeoa.org
www.aeoa.org
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Arrowhead RSI4P

and Northland Volunteer Center-AEOA
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VoZanteer Week 2020
Ribbon Reeognition

Yes! We want to honor volunteers by participating in the Purple Ribbon Recognition.

Name of Business or Organization

Address

Telephone Number

E-mail Address

Contact Person

We would like to participate: Throughout the week of April 2l-28

.On certain day(s) or time(s) as listed:

We will provide volunteers wearing a purple ribbon with the same offer as last year:

We would like to do something different this year, and will provide volunteers:

If you would like to do hold a prtze drawing for volunteers, but do not wish to have them
register in your place of business, we would be happy to handle the drawing for you by
including your registration box at the Volunteer Celebration event at North House on April
21't.. Just give us a call for more information.

Please return this form to:
Nancy Frischmann
nancy. frischmann@aeoa. ore
2764Highvtay 6l
Two Harbors, MN 55616


